
Ref:3rd ASVB_let_sch_selectrial                15 March 2007 
 
To : Principal of HKSSF Member Secondary Schools 
 
Dear Principal, 
 

Selection Trial for 
3rd Asian Schools (Boys) Volleyball Championships 2007 

 
I am pleased to inform you that the 3rd Asian Schools (Boys) Volleyball Championships 

2007 is tentatively scheduled to be held between 12 - 22 August 2007 in Singapore.  It is 
expected that 10 – 12 Asian countries / territories of the Asian School Sport Federation will 
send their teams for the Championships.  In order to have the top notch student players to 
represent Hong Kong Schools for the competition, a Selection Panel comprising of experienced 
teachers with volleyball coaching qualification, qualified coaches and representative from 
Volleyball Association of Hong Kong, China has been formed to carry out the process of 
selection.  The Selection Trial is scheduled to take place as follows: 
 

Date 17 May 2007 (Thursday) * 19 May 2007 (Saturday) * 
Time 6:00pm – 10:00pm 10:00am – 3:00pm 

Venue Hin Keng Sports Centre 
顯徑體育館 

Tai Wo Hau Sports Centre 
大窩口體育館 

Remarks * Participants are required to attend one session of the Selection Trial only. 
Allocation will be based on the number of entries and the location of schools.   

  

Criteria (1) All participants should be born on or after 1 January 1989. 
 

 (2) All participants should be ordinarily resident in Hong Kong for the past 
three years and holding a valid Hong Kong Identity document. 

 

Remarks (1) Further selection will be arranged throughout the Training Programme. 
 

 (2) All selected players are required to take part in the Pre-Competition 
Training Programme (2 - 3 times per week) which will be started from 
25 May to 11 August 2007. 

 
Enclosed please find the Entry Form for your immediate action, and return it to the 

Federation by fax on or before 30 March 2007 (Friday).  List of Participants and further 
arrangement of Selection Trial would be announced at our website (www.hkssf.org.hk) on   
30 April 2007 (Monday).  Please kindly check our website for details. 

 

Thank you for your kind attention and continuous support towards school sports activities.  
Should there be any enquiries, please feel free to contact Ms Karin Tam, our Technical 
Executive at 2768 8212. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
            Silas Chiang 
            Secretary General 
Encl. 
 

c.c. Chairman of Secondary School Sports Council 
 Chairman of External School Sports Committee 
 Chairman and Members of Volleyball Technical & Selection Sub-Committee 
 Executive Secretaries (Secondary Schools) 


